
Communication Protocols and General Information 
 
US GEOTRACES Arctic Expedition – HLY1502 
 
1) All inquiries and comments for the Coast Guard should be directed through 
Dave Kadko <dkadko@fiu.edu>, the chief scientist.   
 
2) All communication concerning chemical and seawater waste should be 
directed through Bill Landing <wlanding@fsu.edu>, the co-chief scientist.   
 
3) Past email announcements are posted on the US GEOTRACES web site in 
case you lose track of the emails.  See Item #1 under "What's New" at 
<http://www.usgeotraces.org/>.   
 
4) Access information about the cruise through the Coast Guard web site at 
<http://icefloe.net/healy-current-mission>. 
 
 
 


